
APWU National Elections 
The members at the September 
General Membership Meeting voted 
to provide for a Voting Incentive 
Drive. The Local will be giving 
away twenty (20) $25.00 awards to 
members who vote in the Election 
of National Union Officers. 

The names will be drawn by the National Election 
Committee and ONLY those who vote will be 
eligible. 

You should have received your ballot by now, if 
you have, PLEASE VOTE, if you have not, please 
call the American Arbitration Association at 800-
529-5218 to request a duplicate ballot. 

Please remember your ballot must be received by  
2 p.m. on Monday, October 6th to be counted, and 
to be eligible for the Voting Incentive. 

If you have any further questions, please contact 
the Union Hall at 210-271-0853. 

REMEMBER, YOUR VOTE IS 
YOUR VOICE! 


